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The London Assembly Environment Committee has written to the Mayor with 12 recommendations to help
ensure the capital is training enough skilled workers to support the transition to net zero.

The Committee’s letter follows a formal investigation into low carbon skills in London, where the Committee
heard from skills growth experts and Greater London Authority officials on the work the Mayor is going, as well
as what more could be done.
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